
Question on Notice 
 

No. 845 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 20 November 2013 
 

MS PALASZCZUK asked the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice (MR 
BLEIJIE)– 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to media reports of raids involving police being conducted at locations 
allegedly associated with outlaw motorcycle gangs―  
 
Will the Attorney-General advise (a) the number of times since 27 September 2013 
that police have entered such premises, (b) the premises by type, for example 
residence, club house, particular type of business (such as tattoo parlour, licensed 
premises) and (c) the legislative authority utilised to effect that entry, by Act and 
section number? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Inala for her question. 
 
As this matter falls under the responsibilities of the Minister for Police, Fire and 
Emergency Services, the question should be directed to the appropriate Minister. 
 
 


